
March 6, 1997 

 

 

 

Bruce Hitchcock 

Chairperson 

Social Studies Department 

Noblesville High School 

18111 Cumberland Road 

Noblesville, IN 46060 

 

Dear Mr. Hitchcock: 

 

Tom Samoluk asked that I forward a copy of the Review Board’s FY 1996 report to you. We look 

forward to seeing you and your students soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

Enclosure 


